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out to try and rectify this issue but not too successfully and it is still prone to flooding. 
With this additional pond we are unsure how this will affect this area and if it were to 
increase the water coming to this area we would have major problems with our 
driveway access. Also as the applicants plan shows our boundary is closer to this area 
than their plan shows and we have vehicular access at this point and it is our only 
access to our property. 
I know boundaries are not issues considered but the wall maintenance is jointly shared 
with ourselves and Mr Rooney (as is the driveway which we have fully maintained 
ourselves over the past 5 years) and would like to know how this responsibility will 
be passed to the 5 home owners within this development and also make sure they will 
be aware of these responsibilities 

If you wish to discuss these issues further please contact us. 
Thank you 
Mr & Mrs R Jack 
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